
I have attached the page for the PNC print out the police did for the case at Woolwich crown court that I am on 
bail now for. This print out was done by the police on or around the 26 June 2013 for the Woolwich case.

I do feel this is causing me problems with my bail and I am therefore asking for this to be dealt with as fast as 
possible in order that I can show the court this should in fact not be on my record.

I was told on the 10/02/2014 when I called that if I ask for a court transcript that this could be done faster then 
updating the PNC records and I would be able to show the Judge at Woolwich crown court

the court transcript for the case that is on my file in error and that should be enough to prove that it should not be 
on my record. I am there for asking for the court transcript to be sent to me if there are costs

for this please email me back with the cost for this to be sent to me and I will get this paid to the court.

Please see attached file for the page in my PNC record which is there in error I have 
highlighted the case.

If this can be done as a matter of urgency due to the impact this is having on my life.

Many Thanks Mr Simon Cordell DOB 26/01/1981
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